
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE: Legacy Long Distance International, Inc. 
Notice of Discontinuance 
Docket TC00-173 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

151 Southhall Lane, Ste 450 
Maitland, FL 32751 

P.O. Drawer 200 
\/I/inter Park, FL 32790-0200 

www.inteserra.com 

March 3, 2020 
Via Web Filing 

Enclosed for filing please find this letter submitted on behalf of Legacy Long Distance International, Inc. 
("Company") as notification that the Company is voluntarily relinquishing its authority originally granted 
in the above-referenced docket number on January 10, 2001 and to cancel applicable tariffs 
immediately. 

The Company does not have any customers in the state of South Dakota; therefore, customer notice is 
not necessary. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/sf Sharon R. Warren 

Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 

cc: Brian Hill - Legacy 
tms: SDx2001 
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